
Hilperton Parish Council Update 

The parish council budgeted £30k (in total) for the jubilee celebrations and everything 
seemed to go fine with many appreciative comments received. 

 

The new play equipment for the village hall was installed in time for the bank holiday and 
thanks go to TAB, from the village hall, for its £5k contribution.  It was good to see that the 
village hall could order/instal the equipment so speedily.  It has been well received by all 
who have used it. 

 

The village fete was a great success with the parish council underwriting several aspects of it 
including the marquees, the bouncy castles, and the cream scones. 

 

The Hilperton Area Action Group (a working group of the parish council) continues its work 
with regard to the ‘contemplated’ 2,000 houses shown in the draft WC Local Plan.  Work 
continues with neighbouring parishes. 

 


